
ALL PAWS RESCUE 

NEWSLETTER! 

Thoughts from Michelle,   
 
September has been a busy month for us, 
the team and I had so much fun planning 
fundraisers, attending events and most 
importantly seeing so many of our rescued 
animals find wonderful homes!  
 
We broke a record this month, and have 
adopted out 62 animals to amazing, loving 
families. We are all so happy, that each 

month this number keeps increasing and we look forward to saving 
more furry friends!  
 
We are excited to announce that we are now partnered with two Global 
Pet Food stores in Milton.  One location will have our animals up for 
adoption and the second location will work with us in other ways as 
their store is not big enough to house an animal.  We have already had 
many adoptions from this new location. 
 
ALL PAWS RESCUE has made such a difference in the lives of so 
many animals and we will continue to be the voice for all animals in 
need.  
 
Two dedicated team members and supporters Angela Ward and Erin 
Schreader have worked so hard to fight for a change in our Brampton 
Bylaws, and they succeeded! I am so happy and proud of these girls for 
dedicating so much of their time and efforts into this :) Effective Jan. 
2017, pet stores will no longer be able to sell dogs and cats bred for this 
purpose in less than ideal conditions. The new bylaw mandates that the 
pet stores can only adopt out animals from registered shelters and 
rescues.  
 
This team we have built together is just incredible, the amazing work we 
do on a daily basis and our mission to save animals is just unreal.  
Every supporter, foster, and volunteer brings something so special to 
the Rescue and together we will continue our mission to save animals 
and will one day reach our goal of building an ALL PAWS RESCUE 
animal sanctuary.  
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SAVING ANIMALS, ONE LIFE AT A TIME  OCTOBER 2016  

  Visit our website:   AllPawsRescue.ca 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Until one has loved 

an animal, a part 

of one's soul re-

mains unawak-

ened. 

Anatole France 

 

http://allpawsrescue.ca/


 

CHANGE HAS COME!  WE ARE SO PROUD OF OUR PART IN IT . 

We entered 2016 knowing something had to be done to 

help pet store animals.  A little underweight and sickly 

looking kitten named Cleo was the catalyst of a huge 

outcry by the citizens of Brampton for change after his 

image went viral.  All Paws Rescue heard the cries, felt the 

same passion and 

set out to make 

things happen!  

We went to City 

Hall and lobbied 

for change for 

these poor 

defenseless 

animals and we 

were successful!  

This is a huge win 

for all the animals.  

Making a difference  

 



Making a difference  

 

Why does the bylaw banning the sale of dogs and cats for profit in pet stores matter to us? 

Every year  homeless cats and dogs are euthanized due to lack of space to house them and a lack or 

resources to care for them.  Along with the homeless issue it is  a fact that many of these pet store animals 

come from unethical breeding in kitty and puppy mills where the parent animals live in deplorable 

conditions and are bred relentlessly with no care given to health or genetic conditions.  In both instances 

there are animals that need our help and need the exposure to the public to find their forever homes.  By 

banning the sale for profit of animals in pet stores we create opportunities for homeless animals to be 

vetted, loved and then available to the public for adoption.  They get their chance to shine.  This new bylaw 

does not stop the breeding by ethical breeders of animals that they sell through their own businesses, it 

only bans the sale of the animals in pet stores. 

Moving forward dogs and cats available for adoption in stores will be the property of registered shelters 

and rescues.  These organizations remain responsible for the health and welfare of the animals.  In the 

case of All Paws Rescue animals, volunteers visit our animals daily in the pet stores to clean and play with 

the animals and report back any concerns or issues with the kittyôs to make sure our animals are always 

happy and healthy. 

How did our team make this happen? 

After the pictures of Cleo the Abyssinian kitten at PJôs pets in the Bramalea City Centre went viral and the 

public demanded action a petition was created. The petition was online and in person.  All Paws Team 

Leaders and volunteers drove all over Brampton handing the petition out and having local business' 

endorse and participate. This petition received over 80,000 signatures!!!  

Next came weeks of researching not only the benefits of banning the sale of cats and dogs in pet stores, 

but also the reasons store owners may not want this.  Angela Ward and Erin Schreader created a lengthy 

proposal outlining these pros and cons of a ban, as well as showcasing all the other municipalities that 

already have this bylaw put in place. This proposal was sent to counsellor Grant Gibson, who after many 

phone calls, agreed this was an important cause that he was willing to bring to the Council Chambers for 

action.. Before we knew it, we were invited to attend a council meeting to discuss our issue!!  Over the 

course of nearly a year, numerous meetings were held for this cause to work out the fine details of the 

how, what and when.  

Finally a decision was made, and our campaign was a success!!!!  

Our Rescue did it!  Starting January 2017, pet stores are not legally 

allowed to sell cats or dogs for profit in the City of Brampton.  

Further details will come including how this will be policed, and 

exactly what boundaries will be set out.  Your All Paws team will be 

sure to fill you in on this success as updates are provided to Erin 

and Angela. Next up....Erin and Angela plan on tackling Dufferin 

County! 

Erin Angela 



Whatôs Happening In OCTOBER! 
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